OSCAR President

From: OSCAR President oscar.org.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 16:40

To: 'Tim Dunne'

Subject: RE: Follow-up on OSCAR submission re local government reform

Hi Tim

I hope 2019 has started well for you.

In light of the submissions we made via you on local government reform and the meetings you have had with OSCAR and similar organisations such as the SEQA, Redlands 2030 etc I was wondering if you can provide us with an update on how the reform process is progressing.

I am well aware that you cannot provide us with details on the internal discussions occurring between the Department and the Minister but it may be possible for you to provide me with an update I can share with OSCAR's members.

Any information you can provide will be appreciated.

Best wishes ... Greg

Greg Smith
President, OSCAR
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents)

T: 0417 577 881

E: president@oscar.org.au
W: https://www.oscar.org.au/

